

JULY NEWSLETTER

We hope everyone who participated in our end of the season gym shows had a great time. If you missed your show for any reason you can stop by the gym to pick up your gymnast's medal. Thank you to everyone who helped support our donation to Compassionate Care ALS.

- Summer classes will begin on July 7th and end on August 28th. We still have some openings so register online today!
- We have added summer event open workouts to the schedule. These are great for recreational students and entry level team gymnasts. Register through your parent portal today!
- Tuesday summer camp reminders: please pack lunch, snacks, drink, swim aids if needed, bathing suit and towel. We can only apply <u>spray</u> sunscreen to the kids if you pack it.
- Registration for the 2025-2026 Season will open to current students on July 21st and
 any spots left will open to the public on August 4th. You can find the classes offered on
 our website, under the classes tab. If you are not participating in summer but finished in
 the spring with us, you are considered a current student.



www.gymhutt.com 508.823.2299 gymhuttgymnastics@yahoo.com 84 Pierce Ave. Lakeville, MA